November 9, 2021

Members of the North Dakota Legislative Assembly,

I am writing to urge you to vote DO PASS on HB 1510. I strongly believe a vaccination
is personal choice that should be left to the individual. A government entity of any level,
employer, business owner or otherwise have no right to insert into that decision. Stand up
for our rights and protect our right to choose. Keep North Dakota a state of freedom and
free from senseless mandates.

DO PASS HB 1510.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Jordan Manthei
Resident of Fargo, ND



